Internet Tax Freedom Act statement
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Nevadans and every American should be able to access the Internet without penalties from the federal government. The Internet Tax Freedom Act will ensure a long-standing federal policy to keep the government from raising taxes and preserve the Internet as a tool for education and innovation. I am pleased to work with Senator Ayotte on this issue and encourage Congress to work together to extend this act permanently,” said Senator Dean Heller.
